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28th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 11 Presentation Evening 
 
I am writing to inform you about the Year 11 Presentation Evening on Wednesday 4th May 
2022 at 6.30pm in the School Hall. Attendance is expected at this event to celebrate the 
culmination of your child’s secondary education. All students are therefore expected to 
attend this event and we would like to extend a warm invitation to all parents/carers to 
accompany them. As this is a formal occasion, students must attend in school uniform. 
 

At this event all students in Year 11 will be presented with their Record of Achievement 
Folder.  In addition, we will be presenting subject award cups.  The event will be followed by 
light refreshments and an opportunity to browse GCSE Artwork and GCSE Product Design 
work.   
 
There will be a subsequent letter with detailed information about the GCSE examination 
period and other events which will be sent out before the end of term. 
 
In order to confirm numbers and make detailed arrangements, please complete the reply slip 
via the link attached here: https://forms.office.com/r/DhYYKAxpDd, by Friday 1st April 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Pope 
Headteacher 
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